
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Dear OPS Families,  
 

As you are aware, parent-teacher conferences will take place next week. Please remember that conferences 
provide an opportunity to speak with teachers outside your child’s homeroom teacher.  
 

Special area teachers (e.g., art, music, world language, gym, etc.) will be in their classrooms during all 
conference times if you would like to stop by or you can email them to set up a specific conference time.    You 
can find them in the following locations: 

• Mrs. Boccanfuso --- Room 230 

• Mr. Mangol --- Library 

• Mrs. Bishopp --- Room 130 

• Mrs. Lynch --- Room 131 

• Mrs. Choka – Gym Office (MPR A) 

• Mrs. Maiela – Gym Office (MPR A) 

• Ms. Richardi --- Room 150 (Wednesday night only) 

• Mr. Butcher --- Room 138 (Tuesday & Thursday) and Auditorium (Wednesday) 
o Mr. Butcher will be offering a SMART Music help session on Wednesday night beginning at 6:30 

PM and then again at 7:30 PM in the Auditorium.  
 

Basic Skills, ESL and TAG teachers will also be in their classrooms at the locations below: 

• Mrs. Black --- Room 135 

• Mrs. Sheridan --- Room 135 

• Mrs. Cuddy --- Room 114 

• Ms. Gordon --- Room 214 

• Mrs. Terzano --- Room 135 

• Ms. Schaum --- Room 217 

• Mrs. Rose --- Room 103 

• Mrs.Cleary – Room 103 
 

If your child works with an another teacher for additional services, he or she, when available, will try to attend 
your conference.  However, this is not always feasible. Please reach out to your specific teacher if you would 
like to set up an additional conference time. This also holds true for setting up a conference with one of our 
Speech and Language pathologists. Both Mrs. Rabinowitz (Room 207) and Mrs. Kalotkin (Atrium) will be on 
site during conferences to answer any questions you may have. Finally, our Child Study Team members will be 
in their offices, and Mrs. Mason, our school counselor, will be in her office (Room 129).  
 

Conferences provide an opportunity for each of our children’s “teams” to come together, to share observations 
regarding progress made and set goals for the future.  We look forward to seeing you next week! 
 
Sincerely,  
The OPS Administrative Team 
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John C. Anzul, Ed.D. Superintendent Megan N. Bozios, Principal 
  


